
 

 

 

 

 

Product development Wall units      October 2020 

 

 

Dear Trading Partner, 

During our in-house exhibition 2020 we have already presented our technically revised wall unit. 

We are changing the carcase depth from 330mm to 362mm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    19mm Bottom shelf   Carcase depth362mm 

 

In this way we increase the storage space depth to the size of a pizza plate. At the same time, the bottom 

shelf of the wall unit is changed to 19mm thickness. 

The well-known features, such as our screwed back panel, the full depth bottom shelves in colour, etc. will 

remain as part of our standard range.  

 From delivery week 43/2020 on we will deliver the new carcase design. The previous carcase depth of 
330mm can still be made and will be available for aftersales deliveries to existing kitchens.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your responsible agent or your contact person 

in our sales team. 

 

With best wishes 

Your RWK & Kuhlmann Küchen - Team 

 

ppa. Christian Reupke       i. A. Jens Urban 
Head of Sales        Head of Order Processing 


